HCS HB 2368 -- RECREATIONAL TRAILER LICENSES
SPONSOR: Bangert

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass with HCS" by the Standing
Committee on Transportation by a vote of 11 to O.

This bill changes the due date for a payable annual registration
fee for recreational trailers from December 2018 to May 2019 and
defers any fee due in December, 2018 to May, 2019. Recreational
trailers are defined in the bill.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that the bill will help better align
the fee for the registration of camper type trailers with their
time period of use which largely starts in the Spring.
Testifying for the bill was Representative Bangert.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.
OTHERS: Others testifying on the bill say it only involves a
waiver of fees until a later date and does not change any other

aspects of the fee system.

Testifying on the bill was the Missouri Department of Revenue.



